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22/07/2024  22:48:522024/2529/P OBJNOT Agatha  Fancourt I object to this application because the extension is unsuitable for the space or for a listed building. It will be 

too large and ugly. It is not suitable to add a green roof to a listed building. Or to fill such a small garden with a 

two-storey extension. And these gardens backing onto Albert St have bad subsidence already, so this scheme 

will exacerbate that problem, and cause more problems for everyone else.
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